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In either of the foregoing alternatives then, the expense which
the proposed Slackwater improvement would occasion to the Rail
Road, could not be safely set down at less than half a million of
dollars.

Leaving now the subject to your consideration, I remain with
great respect,

Your obedient servant,

BENJ. H. LATROBE,
Chief Engineer Baltimore and Ohw Rail Road.



